Over the Counter
Medications Update:

Per the Texas Board of Nursing, ALL medications distributed in

the school setting MUST be administered by the school nurse,

and MUST have an accompanying order from a Physician. This
includes Over the Counter medications.

If there is Over The Counter Medication kept in the Nurse’s

Clinic for your child, you must provide a Physician Order upon
return after winter break.

If you have any questions, please reach out to your child’s
school nurse.

IGO: julie.faulkner@jarrellisd.org
Double Creek: michelle.taylor@jarrellisd.org
Jarrell Elementary: audrey.zuniga@jarrellisd.org
Jarrell Middle: taylor.mullins@jarrellisd.org
Jarrell High: deborah.childress@jarrellisd.org

Texas Board of Nursing Statement:

https://www.bon.texas.gov/pdfs/BON%20School%20Nurse%20
OTC%20Medication%20CommunicationAugl9.pdf



